BARTON HILLS VILLAGE « 199 Barton Shore Dr « Ann Arbor MI 48105

734-222-5209 « fax 734-222-9177 « www.bartonhillsvillage.org o
bhvclerk@bartonhillsvillage.org

To: Ann Arbor Township Planning Commission
City of Ann Arbor Planning Commission
Washtenaw County Board of Commissioners
DTE Energy/Michigan Consolidated Gas

Comcast
TMobile
AT&T
From: Barton Hills Village
RE: Notice of intent to amend Master Plan

In June 2010 Barton Hills Village adopted a Master Plan in accordance with the
Michigan Planning Enabling Act PA 33 of 2008. Also in accordance with the Act,
Barton Hills Village has conducted reviews of the Master Plan every five years.

In 2015, no changes were proposed during the review, but now in 2020, amendments
are anticipated. As required by PA 33, Barton Hills Village is providing this notice

of intent to amend their Master Plan. Your cooperation and comments are requested
and welcome.

You are also requested to allow submission to you via email communication, and use

of email to communicate your comments to Barton Hills Village. Please signify your
consent by email to bhvclerk@bartonhillsvillage.org. Thank you.
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Jariice K. Esch Date
Deputy Clerk
Barton Hills Village



